Philip Bensted

From:

o.co.uk>

Sent:

29 November 2017 19:01

To:

TDC Licensing

Subject:

Re Fez Extended Licensing Hours

To whom it may concern

I object to an extension of The Fez bar. Their music is too loud and they often leave the door open which is disturbing especially at night.

Kind regards

High Street Margate CT9 1DX 01843 Dear Mr Bensted,

I would like to object to Fez extending their opening hours to 11.30pm on Friday and Saturday nights and believe this is the only platform on which I can voice my opinion on how the area in which I live develops.

Although, in my opinion, generally well run and a good addition to the night time economy of the High Street. As a near resident their live/amplified music has been just bearable when ending at 10.00pm.

Particularly in summer, when the front door remains open for revellers to smoke and drink on the street, the noise can carry and be a real public nuisance.

Perhaps a clause stipulating that live/amplified music must end by 10.00pm would be a happy compromise?

I appreciate that we live in the centre of town, but town centres must also be amenable and attractive places to live if the town is to develop in a healthy and fruitful way for all.

(Please do not publish my objection on the TDC web site, if there is a problem with this please get in touch)

Best Regards,

